
Military Team Issues: Christopher Barger Departure transition 
July 25, 1997 

 

In anticipation of Christopher Barger’s departure at the end of July, 1997, this memo will set out the 

military team’s work and continuing responsibility as seen by the departing team member.  It is 

intended that this memo be used to aid the turnover and transition when the new members of the 

military team arrive. 

 

All issues included in the “download” memo of April 1 (written upon Tim Wray’s departure) will be 

adressed here.  However, in many of the cases, Barger has no knowledge of the areas involved; they 

are included only for the purpose of completely addressing all the issues. 

 

I.  Department of Defense 

 

• Stewart Aly still has several documents referred to him by OSD.  We need to check on the 

status of these and see if they are being processed on time. 

 

II.  Office of the Secretary of Defense 

 

• David Bosworth has submitted an initial compliance statement to us.  Contact should be 

made with him to determine if there is anything outstanding which needs to be addressed. 

 

III.  Defense Intelligence Agency (DIA) 

 

• The SF135 review we promised we would do was completed by me on June 24, 1997.   


